
Dear Members of the Commission, 
 
I strongly oppose the establishment of a Propane Export Terminal in Portland.  Why risk our beautiful 
city to the possibility of explosions and spills just to prop up the fossil fuel industry which is a major 
cause of climate change.  I do not want Pembina Pipeline Corporation to bring propane into Portland by 
rail, liquefy it, and then ship it out on the Columbia River.  Pembina Pipeline Corporation gets the 
profit and we suffer the degradation of our environment.  We have to take a stand on climate change 
before it is too late. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Respectfully, 
Mary A. Bartholomew 
17440 Holy Names Drive, A317 
Lake Oswego, OR 97034-5143 
Mary Bartholomew <mbarty@comcast.net> 


